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Testimony 

February 5, 2025 

TO: 
Commissioner Dan Giovanni, Chair 
Michael Yamane, First Vice Chair 
Commissioner Kū’ikeokalani Kamakea-ʻŌhelo, Second Vice Chair 
and Commissioners of the Land Use Commission 

FROM: 
Mitchell Tynanes 
Lifelong Resident of ʻEwa Beach 

RE: 
Support for Petitioner’s 2024 Motion for Approval of Job Credits as required by the Land Use Commission 
(“LUC”) Decision and Order issued on October 17, 1990. 

Aloha Chair Gionvanni and Commissioners of the Land Use Commission, 

This development is a major opportunity for our neighborhood. It will create hundreds of well-paying jobs and 
provide much-needed housing. The boost in tourism and business will strengthen our local economy and support 
small businesses. 

As a lifelong resident of ʻEwa Beach, I value responsible development. I appreciate the work and community 
engagement that the Petitioner has done over the years. I urge the LUC to prioritize these benefits to ensure the 
project serves the whole community. 

This project will provide significant benefits to our community. It will create hundreds of well-paying jobs, both 
during construction and in the long term through increased tourism and business activity. These jobs will support 
local families, offering stable employment opportunities for skilled tradespeople, hospitality workers, and service 
industry employees. Additionally, the demand for local suppliers and vendors will rise, further strengthening our 
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economic foundation. 

Beyond economic growth, this project will enhance our neighborhood by addressing housing needs. With more 
condominium units, we can offer more options for families and young professionals looking to call this area home. 

This project represents progress, growth, and a stronger future for our town. I urge you to approve it. Mahalo for 
considering my testimony in support. 

Mitchell Tynanes 
Lifelong Resident of ʻEwa Beach 


